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Building Report 
August 2018 BOE Meeting 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Wetmore-Schools-839200182793735/ 

 
 
Summer Maintenance:  Summer maintenance projects are nearing completion.  Thank you to Joe, 
Martha, and Kristina for an outstanding job! 
 
Enrollment Update:  Enrollment went well.  We have a few families that need to finalize enrollment and 
we have contacted them.  Using the online acceptance forms was a huge help this year and saved time 
and paper.  Our enrollment projections for 2018-19 increased from last year.   
 
We will have two foreign exchange students this school year.  Francesca Damonti is from Italy and will be a 
Senior.  Chris and Keri Strathman are Francesca’s host parents.  Hippolyte Pascal is from France and will be 
a Junior.  Ken and Joyce Stallbaumer are Hippolyte’s host parents.  We are excited to have them both here 
at Wetmore! 

 
HCC Western Center:  We will have two students attending the Western Center in Baileyville this year.  
Classes begin on August 20. 
 
Back-to-School Supper:  Our back-to-school community supper is scheduled for Tuesday, August 14 at 
6:00 pm. 

 
Upcoming Events 

 August 13 – 1st day of Fall practice 

 August 13 – BOE meeting @ 6:00 

 August 16 – 1st day of classes for students 

 August 23 – Academic Lettering Program 

 August 28 – HSVB @ Valley Heights-6:00 

 August 30 – HSXC @ Jeff West-5:00 

 August 30 -  MSFB @ Sabetha vs Perry-Lecompton-4:30 

 August 30 – MSVB vs Centralia-6:00 

 August 31 – HSFB @ Clifton-Clyde-7:00 
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